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UKSA Assessment of Recorded Crime in Scotland 
  
Technical Report 
  
Please find attached a copy of the Technical Report entitled “Recorded Crime: 
Comparability of Police Scotland and Legacy Force Data”. 
  
You will see that in this version of the Technical Report, there are a few sections of text 
which are highlighted in yellow. These identify those sections where relevant links to the 
User Guide and to the forthcoming Recorded Crime in Scotland bulletin are to be 
provided, and where confirmation of a number is required from Police Scotland.  
  
Please also note the ‘Official Sensitive’ marking on this document. 
  
Statistical bulletin 
  
Later to-day, I shall also send you, under pre-release access and under separate cover, 
a draft section of the Recorded Crime in Scotland, 2013-14 bulletin, for you to consider 
the type of commentary and graphs/charts which we have been developing, taking 
account of best practice guidance as well as experience from across the SG.  
  
I would wish to inform you that the bulletin is our priority for comments as this needs to 
be with our publishers in advance of the other related documents which we are further 
developing and finalising. As we have stated previously, we also intend to consult on 
the bulletin after publication to assess where users would like further development.  
  
I look forward to receiving your comments on the Technical Report by Wednesday 12 
November, if possible, please.  
  
Please let me know if you have any queries.  
  
Kind regards, 
  

 
 

Justice Analytical Services 
Scottish Government 
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Tha am post-d seo (agus faidhle neo ceanglan  còmhla ris) dhan neach neo luchd-ainmichte a-
mhàin. Chan eil e ceadaichte a chleachdadh ann an dòigh sam bith, a’ toirt a-steach còraichean, 
foillseachadh neo sgaoileadh,  gun chead. Ma ’s e is gun d’fhuair sibh seo le gun fhiosd’, bu 
choir cur às dhan phost-d agus lethbhreac sam bith air an t-siostam agaibh, leig fios chun  neach 
a sgaoil am post-d  gun dàil.   
 
  
 
Dh’fhaodadh gum bi teachdaireachd sam bith bho Riaghaltas na h-Alba air a chlàradh neo air a 
sgrùdadh airson dearbhadh gu bheil an siostam ag obair gu h-èifeachdach neo airson adhbhar 
laghail eile. Dh’fhaodadh nach  eil beachdan anns a’ phost-d seo co-ionann ri beachdan 
Riaghaltas na h-Alba.  
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